Persons who have in the past submitted
information to the Department of External Affairs
concerning possible property claims against the
German Democratic Republic should write to the
above address confirming that their claims remain

unsettled.

In accordance with well-established
international rules and practice in this field,
claims of persons who were not Canadian citizens
at the time of loss cannot be included in the
negotiations towards a claims settlement.
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